
 

 

Notice of Dates for the Keppel Group's Business and Operational Updates 
 

Singapore, 1 October 2020 - The Keppel Group of Companies will be announcing 
business and operational updates on the following dates: 
 

3Q & 9M Business and Operational Updates 

 

• Keppel REIT • on 19 October 2020 
 

• Keppel DC REIT • on 20 October 2020 
 

• Keppel Pacific Oak US REIT • on 21 October 2020 
 

• Keppel Corporation Limited • on 29 October 2020 
 

 
Note: The Keppel Group has adopted half-yearly announcements of financial statements with effect 
from the financial year ending 31 December 2020. Accordingly, the next announcements of financial 
statements will be for the full year period ending 31 December 2020.  
 

 
This notice will be updated should there be any amendments. 
 

For further information, please contact 
 

Ms Ivana Chua 
Deputy General Manager 
Group Corporate Communications 
Tel: (65) 6413 6436 
Email: ivana.chua@kepcorp.com  
 

This notice is also available on www.kepcorp.com 
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